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District Governors Notes for January 2020
The New Year has arrived with much joy, opportunity and challenge. I hope you all enjoyed the start of a new decade and the many celebrations for groups and Burns it has afforded.
The world continues to be affected by much disease, strife and natural disasters. Our Polio efforts particularly in Pakistan are stamping out the final areas affected by this scourge. Relief and support for many via our grants and projects is vital. The immediate situation in Australia has been improved by many clubs giving to the Rotary appeal  https://rawcs.org.au/disasters/ Longer term project aid donations should be sent to the Rotarygbi Disater Aid Fund via Alcester.
KidsOut; Drayton Manor 10th June 2020 information and application forms are attached. Here we hope again over 5000 children plus their carers can attend and enjoy this very special day from Rotary. Please let your local clubs and schools know of the opportunity.
The Health Awareness Day planning for local club events continues in February and all clubs are invited to Support/attend the planning meetings on Feb 12th Walsall Academy 4pm or 18th February  Tern Hill 10am. We have been pleased to secure a Stroke Association Training Day for Non Medical Rotarians to be covered to record Blood Pressure results at our KYBP Health Days. This is at Penkridge 9:30am on Thursday March 5th. Please contact me to register a place.
February will see the announcement of our Vocational Study Exchange Team Leader and Team members  to go to Denmark in September. We shall be welcoming the Finnish Team to District 1210 in April 2020 and support with Hosting and Vocational placements would be appreciated. Details are on the district website or contact G Dean graham@gandjdean.com .  
February sees the start of many of the District 2020 Youth Competition finals; all the details are on the district website if you need further information: 
Please note National Finals for some of these are planned to happen at the Rotarygbi EXPO taking place at the NEC 1-3rd May 2020. Make a note of the date and plan to see Rotary in action with many partners and project facilitators at this local venue. Visit https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JUPZyT_5g-U to see whats on and why you should go.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations to Les Goodchild and the Membership team for the very successful meeting at Market Drayton to start “Rotary” in that area. Please use Les if your club knows interested people wanting to start new styles of fellowship with our organisation.
Brian Reilly
DG District 1210 2019-20
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